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            May 14, 2021 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 0 0 0 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.00% 0.00% 0.00% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2020 – Present) 101 69 25 3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week   -1      -1   0    0 

 
*Year to date, 84 households account for the 101 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 
 

Transmission Rate Continues to remain LOW 
 
We continue to see progress in mitigation measures regarding masks, vaccines, and time for 
required quarantine.  At this time, IDPDH has not changed any of the current mitigation 
measures for schools regarding masking or social distancing, and we anticipate all protocols to 
remain in place through the remainder of the school year.  
   
As we are planning for the 2021-2022 school year, we would ask your participation in the 
following survey:  https://forms.gle/mb3xbcdDvfiHNfb39.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing efforts this entire school year.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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